
 
 

EVACUATION ALERT RESCIND 

Tl’etinqox IR #1 

05/01/2023 AND TIME 5:00pm 

The Evacuation Alert issued by the Tl’etinqox Government at the Emergency Operations Centre 

(EOC) located at the Tŝilhqot’in National Government office in Williams Lake, on 04/29/2023 at 

1500 hours to the Tl’etinqox IR #1 has been rescinded. 

 

 

For more information contact: Tl’etinqox Government and/or the Tŝilhqot’in National 

Government. 

 


